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2020 RES -309

EXTENSION OF CONTRACT DR FREDERICA SCHUSTER, DDS FOR DENTAL SERVICES
AT THE BADGER PRAIRIE HEALTH CARE CENTER

Badger Prairie Health Care Center (BPHCC) is in need of dental services from Dr. Frederica
Schuster. Dr. Schuster was selected in 2019 through RFP #119085 and the initial contract was
issued for one year. This resolution is to extend the contract with Dr. Schuster for four (4) years
from January 1, 2021-December 31, 2024 in an amount not to exceed $50,000 annually. Provider
shall be paid hourly for these services.

BPHCC seeks to increase the contract for the term of January 1, 2021-December 31, 2024 not to
exceed $200,000.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED the County Board approves the award of an extension
to the contract with Dr. Frederica Schuster, DDS for no more than $200,000, and authorizes the
County Executive and County Clerk to execute the contract document, and authorizes the
Controller to issue checks for payment of invoices.



